
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or 
email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 | 6:30 PM – 8:30 PM
Lauderdale Manors Park

1340 Chateau Park Drive, Fort Lauderdale

N.W. 15th Avenue Mobility Plan Workshop

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with the Lauderdale Manors neighborhood to create a plan to 
calm traffic and improve the pedestrian and bicycling environment on N.W. 15th Avenue. 

The City has heard your input during the past two meetings and we are excited to present the draft 
Street Improvement Plan at the third Mobility Plan Workshop. Neighbors are invited to share their 
input and ideas and to comment on the Street Improvement Plan. 

Please join us as we work together to build a fully connected neighborhood with streets and roadways 
that accommodate all types of users, including pedestrians, bicyclists, transit riders, and motorists.

If you would like additional information, please contact Karen Warfel, Planning Program 
Manager, at (954)828-3798 or kwarfel@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!
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